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War of the Roses    
Sat 25th April     12 noon
Club Entry Form  (see next page) and Event Details

The event is open to all veterans of any sex, age, size or ability, especially non-competing vets.  If you don’t want to row you can enjoy our lovely clubhouse balcony.     

(Rowing) seats are limited to 50 and it will be oversubscribed. Book seats by returning the entry form by Sat. 4th April.  (NB we need contact details.) 
Seats will be drawn as fairly as we can on Sunday 5th April to enable at least a car full from each club. Payment for successful entrants to be received by 18th April please. Substitutions are ok on the day (details in advance would be nice).

Scratch crews will be put together to mix ability, gender and club in each crew. Registration will give you your crew number for the Quad division and another for the Fours division. Find your other crew members before your first race!  And decide tactics!

All entrants will get at least one race in each division that they enter.

Bradford coxes will do the shouting.  Stage marshals will assist boating and landing.

Rapid turnarounds are essential. Foot stretchers will be set at mid position to save time.  Lots of short course races and spectators can see starts and finishes. Races will be in a normal regatta knockout format. 

Boats must be stopped soon after the finish bell ( and well before the weir!). The safety launch will be on hand. See BARC website for the regatta Safety Plan.

Names will be drawn from a hat for the finale Eights sprint between a scratch Red Rose crew and a scratch White Rose crew in Eights (the War of the Roses).

It is the visiting club’s responsibility to ensure participants meet ARA swimming ability, capsize skills and health standards.     We take no responsibility for the after effects of a good curry.   It really is a feast, 3 courses, lots of choice, fresh cooked by one of Bradford’s premier league curry restaurants and as much as you can eat.

Cancellation in the event of unsafe river conditions will be by telephone and email to club secretary and other email addresses.  

Saltaire Rail Station is a ten minute walk along the canal towpath to Hirst Lock (see Where to Find Us on www.bradfordrowing.co.uk)    and the Regatta Pages for more details.

Many thanks.  Here’s looking forward to a fun event.    

Bob Cannell  0787 030 4027  bob@cbc.coop 
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War of the Roses    
Scratch Veterans regatta








Sat 25th April   12 noon

Entry Form   please keep to the boxes as it will be cut into strips

Return  by 4th April     to  Bob Cannell  bob@cbc.coop  35 Heaton Grove, Bradford BD9 4DZ   0787 030 4027        

The draw for seats will take place on 5th April.

unless you say otherwise, we will assume you will race in both a four and a (coxed) quad

	Name

email

tel. no.


	(S)trokeside

(B)owside

(E)ither

(Sculler only)

(Sweep only)
	Beginner

Competent

Competitor

Experienced (very)
	Red crew

or

White crew
	Club Name

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	


